
TELEPHONE:- CITY 6850. 
( SEVEN LINES) 

tHE Daily Telegraph

Fleet Street.
London, E.C.4.

22nd July, 1924 . 

Dear Mr . Carter, 

I have been discussin the matter of the Prince 

of Wales ' hat , and it is very difficult to know what we can 

do in the matter. I do not quite see what we can do for 

you. I think perha s the best possible thing would be to ask 

Harold Vernon , or failing that I see no reason why you should 

not write to Sir Godfrey Thomas, who is the Prince of 1.'ales ' 

private secretary , at St. James ' Palace. You could explain 

to him the circumstances , and he is the correct man to approach. 

I trust I shall see you again some time before 

you go . 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
Savoy Hotel, 

W. C. 

Best wishes, 

Yours very sincerely , 

.i 



Mr. Amon G. Carter , 

Savoy Hotel , 




